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31 October 2019 

Mr Chris Ritchie 

Director Industry Assessments 

Department of Planning Industry and Environment 

 

mailto:chris.ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au 

  

Dear Chris, 

QANTAS FLIGHT TRAINING CENTRE SSD-10154 - REQUEST FOR COMMENT 
ON DRAFT CONDITION  

Thank you for your letter dated 25th October 2019 in relation to the above matter.  Please find 
attached to this letter: 

• The Department’s Draft Conditions document with “track changes” detailing requested 
amendments where considered reasonable and/or appropriate. 

• Our draft Mitigation Measures for inclusion into Appendix 2 of the Consent document.  

Please also note that we also acknowledge receipt of your subsequent e-mail dated 29th October 
2019 that included correspondence/proposed conditions from TfNSW.  I wish to advise that Qantas 
raise no issue on the proposed TfNSW conditions contained in their correspondence. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss, please don't hesitate to contact me on 
0418655998. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Hoy 

Director  
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